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RESOLUTION NO. 2013-PC-2 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION COMMENDING 

William Vance 
 
 WHEREAS, William Vance has unselfishly devoted his time, energy, knowledge, 
experience and ability to the Carson City Planning Commission by serving as a member for nine 
years, from June 2004 through June 2013; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Carson City, its citizens, the community and its staff have substantially 
benefited from the diligence and dedication of William Vance as a Planning Commissioner; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Planning Commission, during his tenure, initiated and completed a 
comprehensive update of the City’s Master Plan, the Parks and Recreation Master Plan Element, 
and the Unified Pathways Master Plan Element; and 
 
 WHEREAS, William Vance was a highly respected member of the community and his 
passion for smart growth, open space preservation, and the overall quality of life for current and 
future generations of Carson City residents was very appreciated by the Commission; and 
 
 WHEREAS, William Vance was a valuable and respected mentor for his fellow 
commissioners; and 
 
  NOW THEREFORE, be it resolved that the Carson City Planning Commission 
recognizes and commends William Vance for a job sincerely well done, realizes that Carson 
City has greatly benefited from his years of public service and that all of the Commissioners and 
staff extend their best wishes for all of his future endeavors. 
 
Adopted this 25th day of September, 2013.   AYES:       
               
               
               
               
               
               
         NAYS:         
     ABSENT:         
 
               
       George Wendell, Chairman 
 
ATTEST:        
  Lee Plemel, AICP, Community Development Director 


